
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

MARKET CIRCULAR NO: 562 

DATE:  10 October 2012 

TO:   All Store Lease Holders at the Melbourne Markets 

 

 
Minister’s statement on arrangements to apply to lost and gained store space at 
Epping 
 
 

A statement from the Minister for Major Projects regarding arrangements for lost and gained 
store space will be available for you download at 8.00am on Wednesday 10 October 2012 
from the MMA website.   

 
 

How to access the Minister’s statement 
 
The Minister’s statement will be available to download at 8.00am on Wednesday 10 October 
2012 from the Melbourne Market Authority website www.melbournemarkets.com.au/market-
relocation.  
 
Hard copies of this paper will also be available at the MMA customer centre and reception 
from 8.00am on Wednesday 10 October 2012.  
 
 
For more information 
If you have questions regarding the Minister’s statement on lost and gained store space 
please see your advisory committee members. A list of current advisory committee 
members is available on the MMA website. Alternatively you can phone the Melbourne 
Market Authority Relocation information line on 9258 6199.  
 
To subscribe to the MMA SMS updates and receive the latest information regarding 
relocation straight to your phone simply SMS the word INFO to 0488 238 247.  
 

 

 

 
 
Allan Crosthwaite 
CEO Melbourne Market Authority 
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